
Media release 

 
1 

 
 

 

 

 

 ADELAIDE HILLS, FLEURIEU AND KANGAROO ISLAND     

Media release 
RDA AHFKI Invites Applications to Board in 
Wake of Recent Departure 
 
August 2024 

 

 
Regional Development Australia Adelaide Hills, Fleurieu and Kangaroo Island (RDA AHFKI) announces the 
departure board member Nigel Morris, effective 26 July 2024. Nigel has played a pivotal role in supporting the 
organisation through his leadership positions with Alexandrina Council and District Council of Yankalilla, both 
key funding partners of RDA AHFKI. 
 
Nigel first joined the board in 2018, serving until 2020 before returning to the role in early 2023. His vision and 
commitment to the region have been instrumental in supporting the goals of RDA AHFKI. However, an 
opportunity to relocate to Melbourne to join Boroondara Council proved too good for Nigel to refuse. 
 

“As both a board member and a community leader, Nigel has made invaluable contributions to 
RDA AHFKI and our region as a whole. His support has been instrumental in advancing our 
work and making a positive impact on the communities he has served.” 

 
~ James Sexton, Chair, RDA AHFKI 

 
“It's been a pleasure to serve alongside Nigel, both in our capacity on the board of RDA AHFKI 
and as Chief Executive Officers of neighbouring council regions. Nigel’s approach to economic 
and community growth in regional South Australia is exemplary, and his leadership will be 
missed.” 

 
~ Victoria MacKirdy, Deputy Chair, RDA AHFKI 
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“Nigel’s commitment to improving regional development and fostering economic growth has 
been clearly evident across his involvement with RDA AHFKI. I have personally valued Nigel’s 
contributions as a board member, as a regional leader, and in particular his genuine interest in 
RDA’s outcomes for the region as a whole.” 

 
~ Steve Shotton, Director of Regional Development, RDA AHFKI 

 
Nigel's departure will be a loss for RDA AHFKI and the Fleurieu region. His impact will be long-lasting, and we 
thank him for his dedication and service. 
 

RDA AHFKI board position now open 
 
In light of Nigel's departure, RDA AHFKI is now inviting applications for a new board member. This opportunity 
opens Friday, 02 August, and closes on Monday, 02 September 2024, and is open to individuals who are 
passionate about making a positive contribution to our region. Applications from women, Indigenous 
individuals, people from diverse cultural backgrounds, and those living with disabilities are strongly 
encouraged.  Go to: rdahc.com.au/about-us/vacancies 
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